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LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY
12-B ALIPORE ROAD, KOLKATA 700 027

My Dear Children,

We are going to celebrate World Ethnic Day once again on Wednesday, 19" June, 2019.
On this day, we celebrate the cultural diversity that India presents to us. India is a rich

country full of vast potentialities and varied possibilities which is best represented by its
people alone.

The immense textile heritage can be explored through various ethnic wear. Of course, it
should be suitable for school. The culinary heritage of our country can be explored by
bringing food of various cultures and communities and sharing it mutually among friends
and class-mates.

The musical heritage of India can be explored by listening to various types of song, music

or watching dance programmes. Gifting each other with ethnic and sustainable goods can
also strengthen our indigenous economy.

You could also try out some traditional Indian games on that day. These are mere examples.
Possibilities are immense. So let us all get together and celebrate the wonder that India is.

For Lakshmipat Singhania Academy
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